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 RESTORATION REPORT 
 
In 2001, the availability of water throughout spring 
and summer led to major progress in our efforts to 
establish native wetland and riparian habitats at Rio 
Bosque.  Prospects for 2002 are much dimmer.  Due 
to low water levels at Elephant Butte and Caballo 
reservoirs, El Paso-area farmers will likely not 
receive a full allotment of Rio Grande water in 2002.   
 
Local irrigators will thus be looking to maximize 
water from other sources, including treated waste-
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	DAY AT THE PARK 2002
	Join us at Rio Bosque Wetlands Park on Saturday, January 26 for a Day at the Park!  A year ago in January, work on the long-range Park development plan began with a similar event.  You toured the Park, then gave us your ideas on how Rio Bosque should be
	Trail construction at Rio Bosque Wetlands Park
	TRAIL PROJECT ADVANCES
	MEADOWS FOUNDATION PROVIDES VITAL SUPPORT
	The Meadows Foundation of Dallas, Texas, recently awarded a $200,000 grant to UTEP for construction of a number of key facilities needed to prepare Rio Bosque Wetlands Park for full public use.  This gen˜erous grant will help provide for perimeter fencin
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